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          15 September 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

There are two issues I would like to raise regarding dropping off the children in the play ground in the 

morning. 

The first issue is around dropping the children off and leaving them unsupervised in the playground.   Please 

ensure that you don’t leave your child unaccompanied; please wait until your child has been handed over to 

the class teacher. 

The second issue is around parents dropping the children off after the whistle has gone at 8.55am and 

leaving the children unsupervised in the play ground.  

Often children tell us that they have been asked to find a door and get inside the school building through any 

open door they can find. This is totally unsafe and must not happen. When children enter the school building 

alone, they may not be registered and may not be accounted for in the case of a fire or emergency.  

We will be noting down children that continue to be left and we will be contacting you for a meeting 

regarding this if need be. We are keen to work with you; however, our priority is children’s safety and where 

necessary we may need to contract social services. 

We can all agree that our children’s safety is of the greatest importance and I appreciate all our parents and 

carers who take such care to support us in this.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Amir Lemouchi 
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